Prescott Senior Softball Board of Directors Meeting

Monday March 13* 2023 at Kuebler Field
Call to order by Jim Fisher at 8:10 AM

Attending: Jim Fisher, Bill Bandi, Sean Peterson, Jeff Planck,

Randy Kern, Doug Randall, Jeff Stillman, Mark Adams, Janet Jones.
Absent: Mark Cossey

Previous Meeting Minutes

Motion to accept February 2023 minutes made by Bill Bandi and seconded by Jeff Planck.

Approved by all.

Treasurers Report

Motion to accept February 2023 report made by Mark Adams and seconded by Jeff Planck.

Approved by all.

Discussion Items:

Jeff Stillman reported to the Board that the cost to renew the website would be $382.52 for four years.
Motion to accept this action made by Jim Fisher and seconded by Randy Kern. Approved by all.

Based on number of players signed up there would be a total of 16 teams.
Currently PSS has a total of 14 sponsors thus 2 more are needed.

Janet Jones reported that Wednesday June 14" would be the day for the PSS league picnic.
A location for the end of the season banquet is being looked into.

There will be an umpire clinic between games one and two for each division for the next three Mondays.
The clinic will be posted on the website and is open for all players.

The double A division was contemplating a rule in which a player NOT on a team could NOT play

in the post season tournament(playoffs). The Board was unanimous that PSS members are eligible

to play in the post season tournament even if not on a team. The matter would be discussed after the
Board meeting by the competition committee (Jim Fisher, Doug Randall, Jeff Planck).

Motion to adjourn the meeting made by Jim Fisher at 8:51 seconded by Randy Kern.

Next meeting April 10th time yet to be determined.



